
Greetings, 
We own a small re-sale clothing business with two brick and mortar stores in Portland, Oregon. 
We have had to close both locations indefinitely and lay off employees due to the outbreak of 
Coronavirus. 
We are very concerned about the loss of income for all of us with no end in sight and rent time coming up 
again soon. 
An SBA loan would be helpful but also will make us more in debt during a very uncertain economy. 
One suggestion we would have, which we heard going around on the internet, is to somehow freeze rent 
and mortgage payments until the outbreak is contained and businesses can safely re-open. This would 
offer a solution to both landlords and tenants - at least to relieve some stress. We also would be grateful 
for any financial assistance so that we don't have to close our doors all together. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. Stay healthy. 
 
Best regards, 
Brigid Flood and Peter Nehring 
Hollywood Babylon LLC 
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